
 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MISS KONDO 

Welcome back to the second half of Spring Term, I hope that you all had a peaceful half term.   I was pleased 
that so many of you were able to meet your child’s teacher this week on Schoolcloud.    On Monday, the Prime 
Minister announced that schools should return on Monday 8th March: we are really pleased that we can start 
to get everyone back together onsite and teach the children in person. Next week, I will write with further 
informaFon about this. Whilst this is fantasFc news, we will all need to conFnue to be extremely cauFous and 
considerate in our conduct and behaviour in order to keep us all safe and for all classes to be able to come to 
school – please ensure that you conFnue to follow the Government guidance.                      Miss Kondo 

 

 

 Support Available after Bereavement or Illness from COVID-19 – from our School Therapist

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Top Tip from School Counsellor Louise - Building Stronger Sibling Bonds 
If your children are having a hard Fme together, it’s only natural that you try to 
help them resolve things peacefully. However oKen this can feel very exhausFng 
for you… and perhaps at Fmes you might worry they will never get along. Studies 
have shown that couples need five to seven posiFve interacFons to counter-
balance one negaFve interacFon. Now this may feel like an impossible task when 
your children argue six Fmes a day! So why not simply change your goal to 
helping your children have as many posiFve interacFons as they can? 

How can parents help? 

Remember that a smile counts as a posiFve- so these don’t all need to be major 
interacFons for them to count as a posiFve! It is also helpful to noFce and encourage 
the acFviFes that get your children playing together and try to avoid interrupFng 
happy play. You can start using “Special Time” between your children, during which 
they can spend 10mins doing something that makes them laugh, create or move 
around together. Finally, how about creaFng a Family Kindness Journal to record acts 
of kindness with each other and reflect on at the end of each week? 

SomeFmes we could all do with someone to talk to.  If you would like to meet Louise 
for a confidenFal and non-judgemental chat about you, your child, or any other 
worries, she is available on Wednesdays 9-10am. You can call/text Louise on 
07582310756 or email her at lallFmes.307@lgflmail.org 

 
 
  

Welcome back to house points!  

Keep up the fantasKc behaviou!  

  

 

 

IMPORTANT COVID – 19 

If your child or anyone in your 
household has a posiFve COVID 
-19 test result during half term 

please email the school 
admin@west-

acton.ealing.sch.uk 

It is very important that you 
keep your child at home if 
ANYONE in the house has 

symptoms or a posiFve test 
result, especially siblings. 

It is also important to know the 
symptoms of COVID-19 (new or 

conFnuous cough, high 
temperature, loss of sense of 

smell or taste) 

Please test anyone who has 
symptoms 

Please note the first day of 
symptoms. 

Thursday 4th March WORLD BOOK DAY 

Dress up as your favourite book character or inspirational 
person from a non – fiction book.

 

HERE to HEAR and HELP! 

Please do get in contact if you feel 
that your child or you need support 
during this time we are apart. Our 

school wellbeing team is continues to 
be very active and available for YOU. 


